
Mandatory Public Notification Language 

Notice of a Routine Monitoring Violation for Disinfectant Residual 

 

The CITY OF SAN JUAN, PWS ID TX1080010, failed to collect the required daily samples for 

disinfectant residual monitoring of the water entering the distribution system on February 1, 2016 to July 

31, 2016. This monitoring is required by the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality’s “Drinking 

Water Standards” and the federal “Safe Drinking Water Act,” Public Law 95-523.  Failure to monitor or 

monitoring inadequately makes it impossible to know if there is the required minimum disinfectant 

residual requirement of 0.5 mg/l (ppm) of Total Chlorine.  Our water system is required to take one (1) 

disinfectant residual sample once each day.  Failure to collect all required disinfectant residual samples is 

a violation of the monitoring requirements and we are required to notify you of this violation.  

 The City of San Juan since August 1, 2016 has implemented a mandatory daily sample residual 

routine that is recorded and reviewed by the Water Plant Chief Operator. The Chief Operator assures that 

a sample and residual is recorded on an Excel spreadsheet daily.  

 The City of San Juan submits 30 bacteriological samples a month and all samples have returned 

negative of any bacteria. We take our responsibility for the water treatment seriously and we apologize 

for the disruption and inconvenience, and we will continue to improve our operations on a daily basis.  

If you require further information please contact Mr. David Salinas at 956- 223-2300.   

 


